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Student Council

The new Student Council members have been elected for session 2010-2011. Ms Walsh and Mrs Johnston set up a polling station on Wednesday, 27 in the Modern Studies department. The Student Council members represent the views of all pupils
The candidates duly elected were:  
	S1
	Jack Bulloch

Jamie Baxter



	S2
	Mary Cross

Garry Hamilton

Marc Stewart



	S3/S4
	Christopher Kilpatrick

Michael Dougan

Jennifer Orr



	S5/S6
	Jack Roach

Robbie Shaw

James Stewart



Morrisons Let’s Grow vouchers are still being collected by the school.

They can be given to Mrs Middleton or placed in the box in the school office.

All vouchers to be handed in by 15th November.

Thank you for your continued support.

Bingo Night


We would like to extend our thanks to everyone who was involved this year’s Bingo Night.  

In particular, the pupils and staff who were involved in the planning and preparation of the event deserve a huge amount of praise for delivering such a successful and enjoyable evening.
This event raised £556.02.  It was agreed to split the profits between the Pakistan Flood Disaster Appeal and the SVS residential trip to Alton Towers.   

Dates for your Diary
Monday 15th November – Keswick Trip
Thursday 2nd December – S1/S2 Christmas Outing
Saturday 11th December – Ski Trip, Italy
Tuesday 21st December – Christmas Service

Abercorn News





October 2010





Head Teacher’s Introduction





Dear Parent/Carer








Albeit this has been a short month due to the October break we continue to work hard to ensure continuous improvement.  





We have had some discussion around the subject of homework with Parent Council Members and I hope to present some ideas about this and other curriculum for excellence approaches at Parent Forums which will take place in the coming months - look out for invitations.  





You should have by now received curriculum plans relating to your son/daughter’s programme of learning and their targets in all areas.  If you have any questions or concerns about these plans, please send back the reply provided or telephone the school on 332 6212;  we are always delighted to hear your views.  





I would finally like to congratulate you on the wonderful young people who attend Abercorn.  They are well behaved, well dressed and hard working – a credit to you.  





Kindest regards 





Catherine McPhillips





Science – 


Carbeth Fishery





Mr Dorrian took a merry band of young fishermen to Carbeth Fishery just before the October break. Sean Harrigan caught the biggest fish of the day a whooping 7lb rainbow trout which he took home and said was delicious! 
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(……………………………………………………………………….





If you have any suggestions as to how you feel we can improve the school or would like to discuss or comment on a specific topic with Mrs McPhillips,   Head Teacher please complete this tear-off slip and return it to the school.  





Name:  ………………………………………………………………………………………………





Telephone Number:  ……………………………………………………………………………








Abercorn Crazy Entertainers - HWB








The “Abercorn Crazy Entertainers” Health and Wellbeing group worked very hard to prepare for and organise a Halloween Party for the S1 pupils on Friday 29th October.  





They had planned music, dancing and a variety of games as well as a spooky treat for all pupils to enjoy.  





Everyone had a great time at the event and the party was once again a great success.  Well done to all members of the group.  
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STOP PRESS


£434.04 has been raised for the Pakistan Flood Appeal











Eco- Committee
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